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Dear Mr Paul Foxley 
 
 
Thank you for joining us in celebrating the Chairman’s Year of Music Schools’ Award Scheme 
at Thornden Hall. Keith Chapman MBE was clearly blown away by the talent on show and it 
was a fitting end to a massive year of youth music in Hampshire. 

 
 

Your Straight Outta Purbrook rock band pupils were a great example of rock music occurring in 
Hampshire schools. They conducted themselves with maturity during the evening and really 
invested themselves in the performance and being ‘in the moment’. We’re delighted to have 
had them on the programme. 
 
 
Thank you again for all your efforts to get your pupils to the event and supporting their 
performance to celebrate the Schools’ Award Scheme year. 
 
We wish you, your staff and pupils a fantastic musical year, 

 
 

 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
 
 
 
Jill Larner, Head of Service 


